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Shames
Jewish
Community
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~ on the Hudson

June 2, 2017

William A. Kelly and Co, Inc.
87 Bedford Road
Katonah, NY 10536

Dear Mr. Kelly,

| wanted to express my thanks to the William A. Kelly & Company for their exceptional
work in the construction of our new Jewish Community Center.

From working with our architect to our Owner’s Representative, your team was always
professional and responsive to the needs of the JCC. Working with various sub-contractors,
your team was able to keep our project on schedule and on budget.

| truly believe the JCC could not have presented our community with such an
exceptional facility without William A. Kelly & Company. Please accept our sincere thanks and
appreciation for a job very well done!

Sincerely,

Frank Hassid, MSW
Executive Director
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